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Parts Update No. 19-0520

As we get closer to upcoming physical parts inventories, May 28-31, 2019, 
we want to make sure we are serving our customers with the best possible 

service.

Our scheduled inventories will be as follows:

Chittenango location May 28, 2019.  All parts phone calls will be transferred 
to Rochester or Ravena locations for processing.

Rochester location May 29, 2019. All phone calls will be transferred to either 
Chittenango or Ravena locations for processing.

Ravena location May 31, 2019. All phone calls will be transferred to 
Chittenango location for processing

We appreciate your understanding and support!
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CONTACT OUR PARTS DEPARTMENT WITH ANY QUESTIONS

Director of Parts
Jim Hogan
jhogan@newyorkbussales.com
607-227-5794

Chittenango: 800-962-5768
Gari McQuade
gmcquade@newyorkbussales.com
Bill Cox
bcox@newyorkbussales.com
John Lewin
jlewin@newyorkbussales.com
Dave Grant
dgrant@newyorkbussales.com

Albany: 866-867-1100
Sean Conway
sconway@newyorkbussales.com

Rochester: 800-463-3232
Tim Gross
tgross@newyorkbussales.com
Steve Hibbard
shibbard@newyorkbussales.com

http://newyorkbussales.com/
http://www.nyhma.org/viewforum.php?f=2&start=0

